
HAS YOUR CHILD 
MISSED THE FLU 
VACCINE IN SCHOOL 
OR AT THE GP 
PRACTICE? CATCH-UP 
CLINICS AVAILABLE! 

 
WHEN 
January 22nd  & 23rd  
9am – 4pm (pop in when it suits you) 

WHERE 
Llantrisant CVC (Llantrisant Leisure Centre, CF72 8DJ) 
Bridgend CVC (Ravens Court, CF31 4AP) 
Merthyr Tydfil CVC (Merthyr Tydfil Leisure Centre, CF48 
1UT) 
Mountain Ash CVC (Cynon Valley Indoor Bowls Centre, 
CF45 4DA) 
Rhondda CVC (Rhondda Sports Centre, CF41 7SY) 

 

 

 

FLU IS STILL 
CIRCULATING 
It’s not too late to 

protect your child and 

your community from 

flu! 

FLU CIRCULATES 
BETWEEN 
OCTOBER-MARCH 
This is a single dose 

vaccine – if your child 

has already had the 

vaccine this winter, they 

do not need another 

dose until next winter. 

 

WHO IS ELIGIBLE? 
Children aged 2 years 

(Aged 2 on 31st Aug 

2021) to Year 11 in 

school. 

MORE INFO ON FLU 
https://phw.nhs.wales/t

opics/immunisation-

and-vaccines/fluvaccine/  
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